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I am writing urging that you support , the Bill to designate April as native plant month. 

This is a no cost way to help elevate the importance of plants in creating an 

ecosystem that is healthy for humans and animals. 

 

There are many ways that people interact with their natural world and plants are the 

easiest and most accessible way one of the most easiest and accessible ways. 

 

 Awareness of plants, brings awareness of pollinators, and so an inquiry into ecology 

and the way in which the whole world functions if we let it is begun. Plants are an 

incredible educational opportunity.  

 

Plants also make us feel better. Our well-being our mental well-being is enhanced by 

the plants around us.  

 

This bill will help elevate and explain the necessity of plants and in doing so energize 

many of the local organizations and schools that teach : plant health is earth health, 

is human health. 

 

Please pass this no cost bill 

 


